
 

     BEARWOOD NEWS 
 

Friday 7th October 2022 

Dear Families 

Thank you to all of you who attended your parents' evening 

appointments this week.  It felt so fantastic to return to our usual 

style of parents' evenings, and for you to actually come in, see your 

child's classroom, look at the work and displays and talk face-to-

face with your child's class teacher.  I hope you found the 

appointments useful.  If you did not have an appointment, then 

please do contact your child's teacher via the school office to 

arrange a time to meet with the teacher. 

The children had their individual photographs taken, so you can 

purchase them in time for Christmas!  Our school council reps had 

their first meeting this week, contributing to an important UNICEF 

survey. 

On Thursday 13th October from 9am, the parents of Wolverine Class 

are invited in to see their class assembly.  We haven't been able to 

have a class assembly since the pandemic - so yet another sign 

things are back to 'normal'.   

On Friday 14th October, we have another prospective parents' tour 

from 9am.  If you know anyone in the local area who is looking for a 

primary school place, do let them know. 

Best wishes 

Funmi Alder 

  

Value for the term ï Unity  
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Clerk to Governors 

Start Date ï October 2022 or as soon as possible after 

Hours ï Approximately 150 per annum 

Salary ï WBC Grade 4 SCP 7-10 

Contract Term - Permanent 

 

Bearwood Primary School is looking to appoint a well organised and professional 

individual who can provide high quality, confidential support for our governing 

body.   Working closely with the Chair of Governors, Headteacher and Admin Staff 

our Clerk will develop good working relationships with a range of stakeholders to 

ensure the smooth running of the Governing Body. 

If you are interested in the role or would like further details please click the 

following link or contact the school office. 

 

School Hot Lunches 

Our new cook Ann is doing a fantastic job providing the children hot lunches! 

Please encourage your children to have school dinners! We have a fantastic range! 

To take a look at our menu:  https://www.bearwood-

pri.wokingham.sch.uk/web/school_meals/608154 
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On Thursday, our new School Council 

representatives met with some members of 

Wokingham Council who have teamed up 

with UNICEF to launch a community 

programme aimed at children to ask them 

how they feel about their local community 

and what changes they would like to see. It 

was a fantastic session and the children 

were so enthusiastic and worked 

collaboratively in groups to share their 

thoughts and ideas. The members were 

extremely impressed with how the children 

presented themselves and we look forward 

to hearing updates about how this 

programme has inspired positive change in 

our community! 

 

School Council Representatives 


